Request for Proposals on Downtown
Buildings

Friday, December 15, 2017

Battle Creek Unlimited seeks request for proposals from reputable, experienced developers who
have the interest and capacity to revitalize downtown properties at: 15 Carlyle Street, 64 W.
Michigan Avenue, and 119 W. Michigan Avenue.

Interested parties should click on the links below for the request for proposal information for each
property:

Proposals will be accepted through Friday, March 2, 2018.


https://bcunlimited.org/2017/12/15/request-for-proposals-on-downtown-buildings/
https://bcunlimited.org/2017/12/15/request-for-proposals-on-downtown-buildings/

